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COUNCIL MEETING – 20 SEPTEMBER 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Niall Innes for response by 
the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Housing:- 
  
“It is apparent that this Council have allowed excessive planning applications to 
cause havoc for the resident's borough, especially in my Ward of Hartburn. What 
assurances can be provided that the huge number of residents who have submitted 
objections to the proposed 700 houses in Wynyard will be listened to by this 
council?” 


